

Mrs Louise Wood BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH Headteacher

30<sup>th</sup> March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope you all well and have enjoyed the weekend with your families, under these unique circumstances. I have enjoyed reading your children's comments and the work they have submitted on Google Classroom and have been impressed with children, staff and parents/carers with how they have so quickly adapted to our 'new normal'.

During the school closure, pupils will be spending more time than usual online - either to do work set by the school or to socialise. It's therefore, even more important that they are mindful of the need to stay safe on line. The Department for Education has suggested that parents and carers might find the following resources useful to help them keep their children safe online:

Internet matters - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online

London Grid for Learning - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online

Net-aware - for support for parents and careers from the NSPCC

Parent info - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online

Thinkuknow - for advice from the National Crime Agency to stay safe online

UK Safer Internet Centre - advice for parents and carers

If you are worried about your child's safety or wellbeing, please contact your child's school or email the school office address and somebody will be in touch to support you.

Keep safe, keep smiling.

With best wishes,

Mr Lowes
Inclusion Leader
Lead Sageguarding Officer
Deputy Head Teacher

fames



Quality Mark for History Silver Award

2019

Harbury Road Carshalton Surrey SM5 4LA
Telephone 020 8643 4428
office@barrowhedges.com













